
              

 
 
            Saturday, June 19 
            Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m.    Father’s Day Remembrance of Masses     
                         Sunday June 20 

 8:00 a.m.     People of the Parish   

10:00 a.m.    Father’s Day Remembrance of Masses        

  3:00 p.m.* Father’s Day Remembrance of Masses                           

  5:00 p.m.    Father’s Day Remembrance of Masses    

      Monday, June 21                          

7:30 a.m.       +Ronald & +Yadira Mendieta 

      Tuesday, June 22 

7:30 a.m.      +Peter Pasternack 

      Wednesday, June 23 

6:15 p.m.*      +Joanne Senko 

  Kristin Orlowski 

  Michael Pastore Jr. 

                       Thursday, June 24  

7:30 a.m.       +Dave Fuller 

                       Friday, June 25                    

7:30 a.m.       +Grazio F. DeMonico 

     Saturday, June 26 

       Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.      +Gregorio M. Jamena, Sr. 
           Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     Sunday, June 27 

 8:00 a.m.    +Anna Lewinski 
10:00 a.m.      People of the Parish 

3:00 p.m.*    +Barbara Eppinger 

5:00 p.m.    +The Rossi Family    

  

 * Extraordinary Form 

         

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for June 

                      Masks are now optional. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 
                     Collection for June 13   $ 5,519.00  

Mail Donations -$ 808.00 

On-Line Giving $1,062.31 

Air Conditioning - $1,274.00 

 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.    

 
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 

June 19- June 25 
 

+Sacred Heart+ 
Frank Michaloski 

 
+Candle for Mary+ 
Edwin C. Kolakowski 

 
Keep in your prayers our children who have received  

the Sacrament of First Penance as they continue their  

journey to receiving First Holy Communion 

 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

up online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 
nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin ON 

LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 

CATHOLIC BISHOPS LIFTED DISPENSATION -The 

dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass will 

be lifted for Sunday and Holy Days beginning on 

Saturday, June 5, 2021 and Sunday, June 6, 2021, 

Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ. 

We welcome the Christian faithful to return to the 

regular participation in the Sunday Eucharist, the 

source and summit of our Catholic faith (cf. Code of 

Canon Law canon 1247 and Catechism of the Catholic 

Church, n. 2180 

          

The beauty of marriage 
 
Let us pray for young people who are 
preparing for marriage with the support 
of a Christian community: may they 
grow in love, with generosity, 
faithfulness and patience. 

Confessions will resume in the Confessional 
in the church. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


 
Confessions will resume in the Church Confessional  

 
 

Corpus Christi establishing a new 

Prayer List for the sick of the parish.  

Kindly call in to add names to the list.  

Please keep in mind to notify the parish 

office when to remove the names.  Thank 

You. Please pray for the sick of our parish: 

Sam Saloom, Jr., Karen Kleinschmidt, 

Theresa Marchese, Judi Zyskowski, Nancy Perkin, 
Ann Benko, Juliet Hobson, Melissa Telofski, 
Joann Heinlin, Geraldine Patton, Stevie Telofski 

 
PARISH REGISTRATIONS: 
All parishioners should be registered.  Parishioners over 
the age of 18 should register independently of their 
parents.  It is necessary to be a registered active 
parishioner for at least 3 months in order for us to provide 
testimonial letters.  Kindly notify the Parish Office of any 
address/telephone changes. 

 
June 20, 2021 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“He asked them, “’Why are you terrified?  Do you not yet 

have faith?” – MARK 4:40   
Do you really trust God?  Is God your first choice or last 

resort?  Is your faith something you just do on Sunday or 

do you live the Gospel message every day of the week?  

Many of us know about God.  How many of us have a 

personal relationship with Him?  Start now, open your 

heart to receive our Lord.  Talk and listen to Him 

throughout the day, in all circumstances. 

 
2021 Bishop’s Annual Appeal 

Many thanks to those who have already supported the 
Bishop’s Appeal. Our parish pledges totaling $24,968.25 
from 160 parishioners.  This represents 75.7% of our 
$33,000.00 goal. If you would like to donate it’s not too 
late. You may either mail your donation, or you can give 
online at www.diometuchen.org/BAA. 

 
Corpus Christi Family Faith Formation Program 
Registration for 2021-2022 Faith Formation Program 
for all grades is now open.  Registration forms and 
information may be found at our website 
www.corpuschristisouthriver.org.  The deadline to 
register is August 1, 2021. 

 
New Jersey hope and healing Crisis Counseling 
Services – For those affected by the COVID-19 
pandemic. 
Through a statewide partnership, Catholic Charities 
of New Jersey is providing crisis counseling to 
those impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic.  If you 
or anyone you know needs to speak with someone, 
call 732-204-510.  

Corpus Christi Parish wishes to 
welcome with great joy, our 
newly baptized. 
         Mickaela Kristin Rieder 
 

child of Clifford & Kelly (Karp). 

 

 
 

Father’s Day Gift 
With Father’s Day fast approaching, why not give your 
spouse the special gift of a Marriage encounter 
Experience?  A Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Experience gives you the time and tools to revitalize 
romance, deepen communication, and nourish the 
spirituality in your marriage.  Join us from the comfort of 
your home via Zoom for eight evening sessions, 7-9:30 pm 
presented on Wednesday & Sunday evenings from July 7- 
August 1. 
Phone Tom & Ruth DeFalco 732-904-9636 for application 
and information.  Visit us at: 
www.aweekendforyourmarriage.org for more information. 

 
 
Join us this Summer! 
All children ages 7 and older 
Dates:  Aug 4, 11, 18 and 25 
Time:  9:00 am – Noon 
Location:  Corpus Christi 
Church Hall 
This summer’s VBS theme will 
focus on the Kids’ Clean Water 
Project by Filter of Hope! 
Three main goals:  cultivate a 
heart in chidren for the needs of 
people in poverty and how they 
can make a difference, educate 
children and families about the water crisis using a 
curriculum/videos/games, and understand the Gospel. 
Be a part of our VBS team and make a tangible difference.  
Bring Christ and Clean water to those who need both! 
If interested or have questions, please contact 
Eliana@732-70-845 or email 
corpuschristievm@gmail.com 

 
 

All are invited to join the Rosary 
Altar Society in praying the 
Rosary on all Sundays during the 
months of June, July & August.  
We will start at 9:15 am by the 
Grotto.  Inclement weather we will 
pray the Rosary in church. 

 
Our next Lucy Calendar drawing is fast approaching. 

Tuesday, July 6, 2021 another $500.00 winner will be 

pulled from the drum.  You have to be in it to win it!  Extra 

calendars are available at the parish office.  Good Luck to 

all who have entries in the drum. 
 
 

Thank you to all who donated to the 
South River Pet Program 

This Photo by 

http://www.diometuchen/
http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/
http://www.aweekendforyourmarriage.org/
http://www.flickr.com/photos/7174132@N05/4097178708/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/


 
Brunswick Memorial Home 
The need for blood is great right now, and 
there are no local drives scheduled so we 
thought we would try to do our part.  
Details are Wednesday, June 23 from 2-
7pm in the Brunswick Memorial Home 
large community room.  Appointments 
should be scheduled thru 

https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/find-drive 
And donors will receive a $5 Amazon gift card for coming 
in. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      Pilgrimage to The Passion Play of Oberammergau 

May 16-26, 2022 – Visiting:  Prague-Budapest-Vienna-

Munich – Hosted by St Andrew Church, Avenel NJ 

4,116.00 from Newark.  Call 732-634-4355 or visit 

www.standrewparish.com 

Corpus Christi Communicants will  
receive the Sacrament of First Holy 

Communion on 2 days for safety reasons 
due to the pandemic. 

Saturday, June 19, 2021 10:00 am 
& Saturday June 26, 2021 10:00 am 
Please keep these children and their 

families in your prayers 

 
Donate a Pew  
In Memory of  

Loved One/Family Names –  
  If you have not yet made 
arrangements for a pew but are 
considering it, whether a family 
name or in Memory of a Loved One, call the parish office 
to select a pew or for more information.  Donation is 
$500.00.  Please note: you may wish to make installment 

payments. 

A Prayer for Fathers 
God our Father, in 

your wisdom and love 
you made all things. 

BLESS OUR FATHER 
Let the example of 
his faith and love 

shine forth. 
Grant that he may  

receive the 
profound respect 

he deserves today, 
   and every day          

Amen 

Stewardship Prayer for June 

Gracious God, 

So often you attempt to offer us 

a peaceful awareness of your presence, 

It is always there, but we do not slow down 

enough to become aware of it. 

Help us to slow down and appreciate this gift, 

and come to a deeper understanding 

of the movement of your Spirit in our lives. 

Help us recognize those moments when 

                you rescued us, healed us, and reconciled us. 

Increase our trust in you, show us 

how to reach beyond ourselves to minister to 

others, and give us the wisdom to be better 

stewards and sacraments of your presence each day. 

We pray this in Jesus’ name.  Amen 

 
Norms for Receiving Holy Communion 

 
The faithful are not permitted to take the consecrated 
bread or the sacred chalice by themselves and, still 
less, to hand them from one to another.  The norm for 
reception of Holy Communion in the dioceses of the 
United States is standing.  Communicants should not 
be denied Holy Communion because they kneel.  
Rather, such instances should be addressed 
pastorally, by providing the faithful with proper 
catechesis on the reasons for this norm. 
When receiving Holy Communion, the communicant 
bows his or her head before the Sacrament as a 
gesture of reverence and receives the Body of the 
Lord from the minister.  The consecrated host may be 
received either on the tongue or in the hand, at the 
discretion of each communicant.  When Holy 
Communion is received under both kinds, the sign of 
reverence is also made before receiving the Precious 
Blood. 
If Communion is given only under the species of 
bread, the priest raises the host slightly and shows it 
to each, saying, Corpus Christi (The Body of Christ).  
The communicant replies, Amen, and receives the 
Sacrament either on the tongue or, where this is 
allowed and if the communicant so chooses, in the 
hand.  As soon as the communicant receives the 
host, he or she consumes it entirely. 
 

 
Father’s Day Remembrance  

of Mass envelopes are 

 placed on the altar  
to be remembered. 

 
      

 

Father’s Day June 20th Donation Drive 
to support the South River Food Bank 

Please bring donations of personal care items for men 
and boys.  Needed items Include shampoo & soap, 
toothbrushes & toothpaste, deodorant, razors & shaving 
cream 

A bin is located in the vestibule of the church. 

 
 

https://www/

